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THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday

Tuesday
Lockdown drill at 11:30
Staff vs Students handball game at
lunch recess

Wednesday
Choir practice at lunch recess

Thursday
Switcheroo Day - dress like a teacher
Concert auditions for grade 5s hoping
to perform in winter concert
Goldstream Field trip Div. 6,7,8

Friday
CHOMP - Subway
Chess club - grades 4-5

Dec. 10 - PAC meeting at 6:30
Dec. 11 - Divs. 1 and 2 to Royal Bay Dance
Recital in am; Winter Concert Dress
rehearsal
Dec. 12 - Winter Concert 1:00 and 6:00
Dec. 17 - Holiday Store
Dec. 18 - Progress Reports sent home
Dec. 19 - PJs and Pancakes
Dec. 20 - Last Day before Winter Break

UPCOMING DATES 

This moon is the season of strong winds. The weather is
unpredictable, making it unsafe to travel. It is time to put
the big sea canoes and paddles away. It is time to honour
the paddle for carrying one safely all season long. Snow is
possible at this time of year. The long house activities
start.

SJELȻÁSEṈ: THE MOON OF PUTTING YOUR PADDLE AWAY IN THE BUSH

LOST AND FOUND - LAST CALL

Please ask your students to look for items
they may have left outside or been taken to
the lost and found.  We will be donating
unclaimed items this week.

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1aQcJ8pHCyRZF3EZ4goa7qApaeMIvepiw
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The Purdy’s fundraiser is live! Orders need to be
submitted by November 24th in order to guarantee
delivery in time for Christmas.  To order go to
fundrasing.purdys.com and use customer number 7397.
See attached poster in this week’s email and paper
catalogues go home on Monday.

The PAC meeting on December 10th will be a get
together held at a restaurant - all parents are welcome
to join, but we do need to know numbers for a
reservation. The place and time are still being
confirmed. If parents are interested in joining,  message
Emily and Tanis at crystalviewpacpresident@gmail.com
and they can provide additional details.

PAC NEWS

Our lost and found continues to grow.  Please ask
your students to look for items and if you are in
the school during learning conferences please
scan as well.  We will be donating unclaimed items
next week.

LOST AND FOUND

mailto:crystalviewpacpresident@gmail.com

